
 
From: Trella Laughlin [mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 11:23 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: No More CAFOs 

 
    I am astonished at how our governmental agencies did not investigate the damages Cargill's CAFO 
could do and does to our beautiful Buffalo. 
  
    You all did not do your research or even do your job! 
  
    Please, do not destroy our tourism industry.  We love the Buffalo and do not intend to canoe in fecal 
waste! 
  
    Trella Laughlin 
    Eureka Springs 
-------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Szenher, Doug  

Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 12:05 PM 
To: 'Trella Laughlin' 

Subject: RE: No More CAFOs 

 
Thank you for your comments. The Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission currently has an 
open public comment period until July 1, 2014, for proposed changes to Commission Regulations 5 and 
6 which involve the CAFO issue. However, your E-mail does not specifically state that you intended your 
comments to apply to either regulation’s current rulemaking initiative. In order to include your 
comments in the official record for one or both of the proposed regulation changes, I will need to ask 
you for clarification as to whether you intended your remarks in response to the current rulemaking 
initiatives involving Regulations 5 and/or 6. 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
501-682-0915 
doug@adeq.state.ar.us  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
From: Trella Laughlin [mailto:happyhappyhappy71@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 12:07 PM 

To: Szenher, Doug 

Subject: Chang of rules 

 
I know I did not respond specifically to the rule changes. 
  
However, what I said applies to your entire work; a sad comment on our state's protecting of the Buffalo 
and surrounding areas. 
  
Use this as you wish. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Trella Laughlin 

mailto:doug@adeq.state.ar.us

